
Dear All,  
 
We would be very grateful if you help distribute the following information among all your local 
and regional stakeholders interested in looking for educational institutions hosting Erasmus 
students wanting to spend a period of time on a work placement in a primary school as 
part of their degree programme 

Los Caserones is a State Primary School located in Telde, Canary Islands, Spain.  We are a 

small school but however we have got many worries and desires of offering all the 

possibilities of learning to our pupils. 

 

We strive to offer our students the possibility of meeting new nationalities people, knowing 

other cultures, countries and its traditions in order to educate them to be open-minded 

European. At the same time, we would like to improve and offer different kind of English 

activities to learn and reinforce the English language. This would be possible with help of an 

Erasmus student. We will offer the Erasmus student the chance to learn about Canary customs 

as well as, to get to know friendly and easy going Canarian people. 

 

Our school carries out a lot of of activities and have very diverse projects and educational 

programs and principally related with the improvement of the English language. We are very 

proud of being a CLIL school during the last four years, we have had the help of auxilar 

conversation during the years that the program has lasted. 

 

Our main aim is to achieve the following: 

 

 A natural and  classroom learning environment 

 Students involved in their own learning 

 The use of assessment to inform planning and teaching 

 Positive relationships and interactions 

 An increasing emphasis in learning skills 

 The increase use of information communication technologies (ICT) tools for teaching and 

learning. 

 Teach and educated to be opened mind European. 

If any of your students is interested, s/he can send his/her CV and application letter to 
opeec.ceucd@gobiernodecanarias.org. The contact person is Mrs Patricia Guerrero. 
Please do not hesitate to ask any further question you may have. 

 

mailto:opeec.ceucd@gobiernodecanarias.org

